
I hope it is not too late to submit my testimony.  I am writing in support of HB 3063.  We should all have 
the freedom to move about in society without fear of catching a disease that is preventable and could 
be fatal if contracted by medically vulnerable people.  Mothers should be able to take their babies to the 
doctor or the grocery store or any other public venue without worrying about the growing number of 
unvaccinated people who could be putting the child at risk of contracting a highly contagious, airborne 
disease.  They should be able to send their children to school without worrying about an 
outbreak.  People who say they want choice for their own families are making choices for other people's 
families as well, the consequences of which can be severe.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Rebekah Hopkins 
 


